
I am very honoured to receive the Mee Toh Foundation Award 
(Outstanding Bilingual Reader).

I wish to thank Mrs Wong and Mdm Loh for nominating me for 
this award. I wish to thank my parents for buying many books 
for me to read, and encouraging me to read different genres 
since young.

Reading is definitely a good habit to develop as it improves our 
language skills and widens our range of vocabulary. 
Thank you.
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